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Rosenberg Corey

From: Jennie Lee Synowski <synowskirj@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 11:51 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004-A

Please do not pass HB 2004-A.  It is bad for business and very hard for landlords, who are doing their best to be 
sensitive to the needs of the tenants. 
 
Thank you, 
Dick and Jennie Lee Synowski 
3375 Eagle Crest Rd NW, 
Salem OR 97304 
 
Ph 503-363-0034 


